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St Mary's
NewsletterWELCOME TO WEEK 1

Welcome to Term 4! I cannot express how happy each and every person in the St Mary's community is to  all be back at 
school together! A school with noise, laughter, learning and fun has truly been missed. I recognise and again thank all of  our 
families and staf f  for the incredible ef forts you all went to, to make our remote schooling so ef fective.  This week our 
teachers will be working collaboratively with their classes to transition all learners back to school as we know it. There will 
be a great focus on everyone's social and emotional well being, ensuring everyone feels safe and supported. Teachers will 
check in with every child about how they are feeling about their return to the classroom. If  any parents have any concerns 
with their child's transition to school, please make contact with your classroom teacher.

This week will also be an opportunity to check in on our learners academically. Teachers have been given time and f lexibility 
to assess learners to ensure that term 4 is targeting every individuals need. If  there are any concerns f rom the school, 
families will be made aware. Given that nearly a quarter of  our children's year has been remote learning, time on task with 
minimal interruption will be a priority. The St Mary's teachers are already creative and highly skilled at providing engaging 
curriculum so we predict that the term will be fun as well as busy! In line with CECV return to schooling operations, St 
Mary's has been allowed an increase commitment to literacy, numeracy, physical education and social and emotional 
curriculum. We know our families will be appreciative of  this also.  

At the present time St Mary's must continue to enforce Covid safe practices for all in our community. Learners will 
continue to have increased hand washing opportunities, sanitising on entering and exiting classrooms and daily cleans of  
spaces and surfaces. Staf f  are expected to wear mask when not engaging with learners, particularity on yard duties.  
Unfortunately we are unable to have parents f reely onsite, however if  there any essential meetings required, please feel 
f ree to contact me to discuss. Drop of f  and pick ups will remain the same; morning arrive as per normal and the af ternoon 
A - K @ 3:10pm and L - Z @ 3:15pm. 

Given the year we have had, we feel very disconnected f rom our parent community. Until restrictions are lif ted St Mary's 
will continue to share and celebrate the greatness we experience inside on our Facebook page or via virtual platforms. We 
hope that you all continue to check in with Seesaw as we are very aware that this allows our families to see how great your 
child is doing! We look forward to a full and wonderful term! 

God Bless

Jasmine Ryan (Principal) 
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DATES AHEAD
- 9th Oct: Capture this Time Competition Due (extended) 
- 12th Oct: Inquiry Launch - Come as your favourite Movie 

Star, School Board Meeting @ 7pm 
- 16th Oct: Prep Transition Session # 1 (9am - 11am) 
- 19th Oct Book Week Begins - Curious Creatures, Wild 

Minds, P & F Meeting  @ 7pm
- 21st Oct Prep Transition Session # 2 (9am - 11am) 
- 22nd Oct - Book Week Parade (Live Streaming) & 

Grandparents Day Celebration 
- 23rd Oct Grand Final Public Holiday - No School

Just  a reminder  
that  our  Capture 
this Time - Family 

Compet i t i on  
closes this Friday 
9th  October ! All  

ent r ies to the 
offi ce please! 
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St Mary's acknowledges 
and pays respects to the 

traditional custodians of the 
land on which we meet;  the 
Barrapa Rappa People, 
and pay respects to elders 
both past and present. 

A PRAYER

St Mary's is a Child Safe School. 

We promote the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children. 

PBIS
Respect  for  Sel f , 

Respect  for  Other s. 
Respect  for  

En v i r on m en t
This week as a whole school 
we will revisit all of  our 
expectations and 
understanding of  all areas of  
PBIS! 

School  Photos
School photos have been 
re-scheduled for Monday 

26th October
Al l  m on i es pai d  w i l l  

t r an sfer  over ! 

Book  W eek  - Cu r i ous Cr eatu r es ~ W i l d  M i n ds 

We will be celebrating Book Week at St Mary's this year between the 19th - 22nd October! 
We have ordered and received many of  the short listed books for our learners to enjoy! 
Unfortunately, we again need to be creative in how we celebrate and how we share this 
with our community! On Thursday 22nd October we will have our annual book week 
parade and story writing awards! To ensure our parents and families can take part, we will 
live stream this event via our Facebook page f rom 8:50am - 9:15! We hope many of  our 
families stream in! Our Learners are invited to come dressed as their favourite book 
character - it must be a character f rom a book! 

 

Book  Cover i n g H el per s

This year Mrs Kelly has worked hard 
to buy our Learners new books for 
onsite learning. These fabulous 
books need contact covering 
before we can use them. Any 
families who are happy to help, 
please contact the school and we 
will send home what you need! 
Thank you in advance!

Gr an dpar en ts 
Af ter n oon

On Thursday 22nd October we invite all of  
our Grandparents to take part in our 
annual Grandparents day celebrations. It 
will look a little dif ferent to last year 
however we will be creative. More 
information to follow shortly. If  every 
family can bring in or email to teachers 
photos of  themselves with their 
grandparents as soon as possible that 
would be great! 

In qu i r y  Laun ch Day - H ow  i s stor y shar ed  th r ough the m ed i a?

This term we begin yet another exciting inquiry investigation - How is story shared through the 
media? The whole school will launch this investigation on Monday 12th October where all learners 
will explore collaborative peer learning experiences. Our learners will learn f rom a variety of  
teachers the how, what and why of  digital media and story telling.

Throughout this investigation our learners will explore how f ilm, animation and digital image is 
made. They will explore that all production begins in writing and can be produced in creative and 
engaging ways. 

On Monday 12th October every learner is invited to come dressed up as their favourite movie 
character for our launch! We can't wait to see all of  the characters to arrive on the red carpet! 

Heavenly Father,

Thank You for giving me another morning to rise 
and seek Your face! Lord, You are wonderful and I 
love spending time with You. You are the reason 
my life is as good as it is. I realize that today there 
are many directions I can go with the choices I 
make but I want to follow Your path for my life.

I seek Your face and desire Your will for my life. 
Please help me to recognize Your guidance and 
leadership, even in the smallest detail. I ask You for 
wisdom this day to know how I should respond in 
every situation I encounter. Thank You for Your 
protection as I go about my days.

I want to bless others as You have blessed me and I 
will look for those special moments where I can let 
Your love in my heart pour out into someone else?s 
life. By spending this time with You this morning I 
know that You are helping me stay on course 
throughout this day and all the days to come, 
giving You glory all along the way.

In Jesus' name I pray. Amen.
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OUR LEARNING

JUNIOR TEAM

Welcome to term 4. We are all so excited to be back 
together this term and teaching face to face. We have 
missed you all and can not wait to see you all this 
week. Term 4 is going to be another busy and 
exciting term. The junior team is so excited to watch 
you all grow and learn this term. This week the 
junior learners will be focusing on building positive 
f riendships and teamwork. 

SENIOR TEAM

Today was full of  big smiles and laughter as we returned 
back to school for Term 4. We are excited for our learning 
to visibly grow in our learning spaces and to learn 
collaboratively again.

This week in the Senior School we will be ref reshing our 
understanding about how to be a respectful learner at St. 
Mary?s. We will be learning collaboratively and build 
positive f riendships with our peers. Af ter spending a lot of  
time on our devices, we are going to be participating in 
many physical brain breaks to have our bodies moving 
regularly. 

We look forward to a term full of  warm weather, big smiles 
and learning growth! 

         BIRTH DAYS

- Macey Pollock 2nd October
- Lillian Trezise 2nd October
- Jensen Fountain 3rd October
- Jenny Horvath 7th October
- Jolie Mathers 8th October
- Jack Cutter 10th October
- Tara Jameson 10th October 
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